Bill Goggins

From:

Sent; Sunday 14 November 2021 07.54

To: IFD Public Consultations

Subject: Consultation on the Wild Salmon and Sea Trout Tagging Scheme Regulations 2021

and Conservation Measures for the 2022 Season

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

ALL rivers should move to catch and release status.
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